
Thursday 10 November  Year 5 Bike Ed starts 

Friday  11 November  Lapathon  

Friday  11 November  Assembly 

Friday 11 November Working Bee 3:30pm - 6pm (inc BBQ) 

Monday  14 November  School Council Meeting 

Thursday 17 November  eSmart Committee Meeting 

Friday  18 November  2017 Foundation Transition 

Friday  25 November  2017 Foundation Transition 

Wednesday 30 November  Junior and Senior Choir Concert 

Thursday   1 December  2017 Foundation Information Evening 

Friday    2 December  2017 Foundation Transition 

Tuesday   6 December   Year 6 Transition  

Wednesday   7 December  Twilight Christmas Concert 

Friday    9 December  2017 Foundation Transition 

Tuesday  13 December  Parent Helper Morning Tea 

Tuesday 20 December  Last Day of Term 4 FINISH at 1:30PM 

09 November 2016 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Thank you to the wonderful parent community for acknowledging our 

teaching staff on ñWorld Teachersô Dayò! You made everyone feel special 

and the teachers were appreciative of the positive messages regarding the 

work with your children. 

Friday we have the Lap-a-thon and I know this is a day all the students enjoy. If you are available 

to help Iôm sure Adi and her team would appreciate contributions. Please come along and cheer the 

students on! 

Thank you to Erika Kennedy for organising a new mattress from Chiropedic Mattress Factory in 

Nunawading for the new bed in the sickbay.  

Also, this Friday is Remembrance Day. The school leaders are selling poppies in the classrooms 

and we will have a minutes silence at 11am. 

It is that time of the year again where we are planning for the transition of our new Foundation 

students for 2017. The program will commence on Friday November 18 at 2.00 pm until 3.25 pm. 

The 2017 Year 6 students are eagerly awaiting the arrival of the new students and they are looking 

forward to helping them settle into Donburn Primary School! 

A wonderful learning opportunity for all involved! 

       Kind regards 

         Julie 

 

Be 
Sunsmart! 



Discussion regarding the class structure for 2017 has already commenced. 

For this process to be successful we would appreciate information regarding anticipated changes. If your 

family will not be returning to Donburn Primary we would appreciate notification as soon as possible. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

 

 

I   2017   

The following student/s will NOT be returning to Donburn Primary in 2017  

Name/s: 

____________________________________________________________ 

 

  PREPARATION FOR 2017 

Friday 11 November   

3:30pm - 6pm 

Roll Up! Roll Up!! 

The following jobs are to be completed: 

General tidying of yard 

Furniture and window cleaning 

Pruning 

Weeding 

Please bring along any gardening/cleaning tools as we have limited supply! 

Followed by a BBQ from 5:30pm.  

Remember to report to Jarod or Julie before 

commencing any work! 

Thanks 

Jarod Ryan 

WORKING BEE THIS FRIDAY  


